
1st October, 2024

Dr. Willy Mugenzi,
Rwanda Cooperative Agency
KN 3 Rd, Kigali,
Rwanda

Dear Dr. Mugenzi,

On behalf of Uriel Impact Generation, I am writing to extend our deepest gratitude for your organization's
unwavering support during our recent trip to Kigali. Your partnership played a pivotal role in ensuring the
success of our mission, and we are incredibly grateful for the remarkable assistance your team provided.

The alignment between Rwanda Cooperation Initiative's commitment to fostering cooperation and Uriel
Impact Generation’s mission to empower communities made this collaboration particularly meaningful. The
opportunities you provided for our team to engage in cultural exchange, community outreach, and
significant interactions with key local stakeholders were truly invaluable.

We would like to especially thank your team for:

● Seamlessly coordinating all logistics and arrangements, ensuring smooth operations throughout our
stay.

● Offering expert knowledge and perspectives on Rwanda's impressive development trajectory.
● Introducing us to inspiring local communities and change-makers dedicated to societal

transformation.
● Demonstrating the essence of Rwandan resilience and the power of collaboration.

The connections and friendships built during our time in Rwanda will have a lasting impact on our future
endeavors. We deeply appreciate your leadership and look forward to continued collaboration in the spirit of
community empowerment and shared global progress.

Once again, thank you for your extraordinary contribution to the success of this initiative.

Sincerely,

…………………………..
Yayra Portia Klu,
Founder, Uriel Impact Generation
Accra, Ghana
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